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               20141 Detroit Road





 Religious Education Office

                            Rocky River, OH 44116
440-331-6226

                            440-331-4255
stchrisreo@stchrisparish.com

REGISTRATION FOR PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGON  2020-2021
Register by July 1st to ensure your first-choice session.  The REO will assign sessions after July 1st!
Dear PSR Families, 

This mailing contains PSR Registration materials for 2020-21.  If you are enrolling a child in PSR for the first time, please ask for a New Student Registration Form.  Please include tuition with registration.  This helps the REO order books and classroom supplies and it helps YOU have one less thing to do in the fall when back-to-school time is particularly busy.  Register by July 1st to ensure your first-choice session.  The REO will assign session after July 1st.  You can pay online with a credit or debit card.

We need teachers!  If we do not have enough teachers for PSR, the students placed last may not be placed in a classroom.  Please call the REO if you are interested in teaching in the fall.  All grade levels are needed. 

No child will be admitted to class if the parent has not submitted:

· Registrations forms (one per family)
· Emergency medical form (one per child)
· Photo consent form (one per family)
· Tuition

$100 per child ($300 family max for 3 or more) now through July 1st.

$120 per child ($360 family max for 3 or more) July 2nd – August 2nd.

  $140 per child ($420 family max for 3 or more) after August 2nd. 

Tuition is used to pay for textbooks and catechist manuals and classroom supplies.

First Communion fee remains at $30 per child typically 2nd grade – due at registration please.
After submitting all necessary forms, you will receive a calendar and information about your child’s catechist and classroom assignment by early September. 
PARISH ATTENDANCE POLICY FOR PSR PROGRAM

In order to receive First Holy Communion in 2nd grade, a student should attend 80% of their classes in 1st grade and 80% of their classes in 2nd grade to receive the sacrament.  In order to receive confirmation in 8th grade, a student must attend 80% of their classes in 7th grade and attend 80% of their classes in 8th grade to receive the sacrament. 
CALLED TO BE A CATECHIST?
Do you enjoy sharing your faith with young people?  Do you want to learn more about your faith?  Teaching the faith is the best way to continue to grow.  You’ll work with a great bunch of parents just like yourself.  You must be VIRTUS trained.  Afraid to commit to the entire year?  Team-teach with another.  Contact Sharon Armstrong in the REO if you feel called to this important ministry.

HIGH SCHOOL CLASSROOM AIDES

To help things run smoothly on Sunday, high school students volunteer in the classrooms (typically K – 2nd).  This is a great way to earn high school service hours and share the faith with the youngest.  Please contact Sharon Armstrong in the REO if you are interested.  The catechists and children enjoy your presence each Sunday!

SUMMER HOURS

We observe summer hours in the REO.  The school is locked and we have varied hours.  However, your question or concern is important to us.  To contact us call 440-331-6226 or email stchrisreo@stchrisparish.com and we will respond in a timely manner. 

With blessings for a safe and fun summer!

Mrs. Sharon Armstrong 

Director of Religious Education

sarmstrong@stchrisparish.com
440-331-6226 X402
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